
During School Day After School

Monday 12th
Y6 SATS Breakfast 08:15

Guitar lessons with Ian in the afternoon
Choir, Cricket and Football Clubs

Book Fair 3:15 - 3:45

Tuesday 13th
Y6 SATS Breakfast 08:15

Birch, Sycamore and  Pine PE
Beech Forest School

Gardening and Rounders Clubs
Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:15

Book Fair 3:15 - 3:45

Wednesday
14th

Y6 SATS Breakfast 08:15 Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:15

Thursday 15th
Y6 SATS Breakfast 08:15

Birch Forest School
Netball Club

Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:15

Friday 16th
Celebration Assembly 9:00

Cricket workshops for the whole school - PE kit
Athletics Club

Sunbeams after school club 3:15-4:15
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IN THE NEWS:IN THE NEWS:

COMING UP...COMING UP...NOTES AND REMINDERS:NOTES AND REMINDERS:
With the warm weather, please can we ask for your child
to bring in a sun hat and water bottle. 

Please can we remind parents that scooters and bikes
are not to be ridden on after entering the school gates
for safety reasons, as unfortunately we have had a few
medical incidents. 

 

12th May: SATS Week

20th May: Y6 Residential

22nd May: Rags to Riches Collection

23rd May: Last day of term

We have had a brilliant week at Callowell! We are extremely proud of the netball club who worked
fantastically as a team in the local Netball tournament yesterday against Whiteshill with a win for both teams.
A huge thank you to all the parents who were able to attend and supported from the sidelines. 

We would like to wish our Y6s the very best of luck next week for SATS. There will be a SATS breakfast before
school on Monday - Thursday starting at 08:15, which is open to all Y6s.

Sadly Miss Hocking will be leaving Callowell at the end of this year. Miss Hocking has got a job at another
school closer to home. We are delighted for her but sad to see her go. In the seven years Miss Hocking has
been at Callowell, she has made a huge difference as a great teacher, superb leader of English and staff
Governor too. The school is in the process of recruiting a new teacher for 2025/26 and we will let you know as
soon as we can. I am sure you will all join us in congratulating Miss Hocking on her new role and wishing her all
the very best for the future. We would like to thank her for everything she has done over the years for our
school.
 


